
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 27th June 2025 
 

We have had a slightly less busy week, this week and we have been grateful for it! We had Matt the 

photographer and videographer in school on Tuesday, gathering content to make a new promotional 

video for school. The children were so welcoming and were little stars during the filming – well done, 

Reception! 

 

We can Rhyme! 

We have had time to begin writing our Hickory Dickory Dock rhymes, this week. We chose rhyming 

words to go with our number and then had a go at writing one verse. The children have amazed us with 

their rhyming skills and ability to choose a rhyming word that fits perfectly into the nursery rhyme! 

 

First, Second, Third! 

In Maths, we have been looking at ordinal numbers and positional language. We had a go at labelling 

orders from first to tenth and learned a song about ordinal numbers. We then moved onto to looking 

at positional language – we challenged each other by hiding objects and then describing where they 

were – ‘The doll is in between the chair and table.’ ‘The apple is behind the pencil pot.’ 

 

Life cycles 

We’ve been learning all about different life cycles with Mrs. Procter. The children did a fantastic job 

drawing the life cycles of frogs, flowers, and butterflies. We then explored the human life cycle, and the 

children were able to sequence and describe the stages of development—from babies to children, 

teenagers, adults, and finally older adults. 

 

Baby Photos 

The children have been using their baby photos to create self-portraits. We've been focusing closely on 

facial features—discussing which ones have changed over time and which have stayed the same. Look 

out for our baby gallery on the windows! 

Happy Weekend! The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

●Transition morning – Thursday 3rd July. 
The children will go through the Year 1 

classroom door at the start of the day and spend 

the morning in Year 1 with the Year 1 team. 

After lunch, they will come back into Reception 

for the afternoon. You will collect your child 

from the Reception classroom as usual.  

●Home readers changing days: 

           Monday –Zebras  

Tuesday - Parrots  

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Awards 

    Reyah and Elsie 

Writer of the Week 

Emad 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571

